
The Gender Sensitization Committee organized two events on 29 April 2024 in the seminar room 

during the Annual Fest Aavaahan 2024 on the topic of gender sensitivity. The first event was an 

improvisation competition where the participants enacted topics handed at random to them with a 

preparation time of just five minutes. In teams of two, the participants expressed their take on topics 

like good touch/ bad touch, gender appropriate behaviour at college, workplace, home, etc. The 

second event was a poster making competition where students tried to raise awareness around 

gender sensitivity through verbal and pictorial representation. Both the events saw enthusiastic 

participation of students from our college as well as outside.  

 





 

















 


